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To whom it may concern,

I'm writing this email as a concerned citizen of saskatchewan with they way this province is
heading.  Most recently plans to privatise liquor sales by the government is what has caught
my attention. The facts are all out there that prove this a bad idea and is a loss to the taxpayers
of this province as we are giving away an asset for nothing. Not to mention the loss of jobs. I
ask you why are we giving away a proven money maker when the province's finances are in
such rough shape and why has there been no studies on the governments part to prove this
option of privatization they are going down is "revenue neutral"? 

Just because the current government states it ran this as a campaign issue does not mean there
was enough consideration and public feedback taken into account. The loss to rural
saskatchewan will be a deep blow to their already struggling economies and the loss of money
going to the public purse will lessen. As a saskatchewan citizen i stand up for crown
corporations and the services they provide to the great people of this province. I ask you to
reconsider privatizing liquor sales so that the revenue they generate can go back to the people
of this province. 

Respectfully submitted,

Ryan Frerichs 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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